Jenny Cloutier was born and raised in the Flathead Valley and has been visiting Herron Park for
over twenty years. She is dedicated to the expansion of Herron Park and the stunning
recreational access it allows both residents and visitors to the Kalispell area. Throughout the
year she visits the park to hike and ski with friends, family and her dog Tahki.

Jenny served as our Administrative Coordinator from February 2012 through August 2013, then
resigned to take a position with Whistling Andy. Upon resignation as staff, she joined our Board.

“| feel so fortunate to share in this exciting opportunity to help secure lands for all of us to
share. New park lands are not created every day! The potential of setting aside a popular and
beautiful place for generations to come is so exciting. “



